For the Class of 2028

Upcoming freshman, join us at fish camp to get a head start before your
first year of high school. Familiarize yourself with the Warren campus,
administrators, and all the organizations you'll be able to join when the

school year starts.

WED

August 7th

2025

For More Information Please Contact:

quinten.smith@nisd.net



